
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates  

November 24, 2021 4:59 pm 

Campus Updates 
● Our resident COVID Vaccine clinic that was held on November 20th, was very 

successful. Thank you for your support as we continue to do all that we can to 
keep COVID in check! If your loved one is new to Luther Manor or circumstances 
have changed and you wish for your loved one to get any of the vaccine doses 
we will hold additional clinics on December 2nd, 12th and 30th. Please let me 
know and I will get this information into the right leaders’ hands. As part of the 
next clinic, we will be bringing the vaccination to our River Oaks residents on 
December 2nd.  
 

● It appears our inbound phone issues have all been resolved and we are now 
receiving calls at all extensions. If for any reason you are not able to get through 
to any individual, please let us know so we can be sure to look into it further. 
 

● With Thanksgiving tomorrow and the hope we can all get back to a more normal 
holiday, the risk still exists of someone unexpectedly bringing COVID into our 
facility, especially with many planned in person gatherings. With this in mind I 
would like to remind you that visitors are required to screen-in and wear face 
masks every visit. We once again ask all visitors and returning residents to 
practice proper hand hygiene upon arrival. Last but not least, we ask that as you 
screen in, if you are not feeling well and/or answer yes to any of our screening 
questions you do not visit until you speak with one of our staff members about 
your specific circumstances. Thank you for your understanding as we strive to 
keep Luther Manor residents and staff as safe as we can.   
 

● Our Courtyards residents were treated to a little Rat Pack as performed by Todd 
Pridgeon. Lots of toe tapping, humming and you guessed it singing along!  
 

   
  
 
 



 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


